
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Corrigendum 

 
Ref: ITI/MSPDelhi/25-26/NPCIL/01                                                  Date: 01.10.2025 
 
Dear Bidders, 
 
This Corrigendum is regarding EOI ref No.: ITI/MSPDelhi/2025-26/NPCIL for “Selection of 
Back-End Partner for “Upgradation of Indoor Unit of existing NPCIL VSAT Communication 
network.” 
 
1. The last date of bid submission has been extended to 10.10.2025 upto 11:00 AM and 
the time of opening of technical bid will be at 11:30 AM on 10.10.2025 
2. All other terms and conditions of EOI will remain unchanged. Keep visiting our 
website mentioned in EOI for further amendments and corrigendum. 
3. You are requested to submit the bid according to ITI EOI and customer tender and 
corrigendum one Wizard portal in time. 
 
 
 
 
Ashok Kumar Saini  
Manager-Marketing 
(MSPDelhi, ITI Limited)  
Mob: 9426052451 
aksaini_nsu@itiltd.co.in 
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